From: feedback@camden.gov.uk

Sent: 18 July 2016 14:03

To: Planning

Subject: Comments on a current Planning Application
Attachments: 20659184 .htm; 20659184 .xml; 20659184 .pdf

PLANNING APPLICATION DETAILS

Year: 2016
Number: 2910

Letter: P
Planning application address: 317 Finchley Road

Title: Mrs.

Your First Name: Anne
Initial: C

Last Name: Heymann
Organisation: WHLCG
Comment Type: Comment

Postcode: NW2 2BT

Address line 1: 5 Ranulf Road
Address line 2: LONDON
Address line 3:

Postcode: NW2 2BT

E-mail:
Confirm e-mail: Contact number: _

Your comments on the planning application: Camden has given planning permission for an Eruv
between Swiss Cottage and Brondesbury Park, The Billy Fury Way is the only direct access
without steps for wheel chair, mobility scooter or pushchair users. So this side access should
remain. Ambulatory steps are not suitable for wheelchair users, The Finchley Road facing should
be red brick to fit with the immediate building and not stand out as a landmark.

There should be Section 106/CIL funding for the Billy Fury Way and upgrade of the Overground
Station.

IF YOU WISH TO UPLOAD A FILE CONTAINING YOUR COMMENTS THEN USE THE LINK
BELOW
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